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ANNOUNCEMENT: 
Notice on Prize Value Changes Displayed on RHB MySiswa Debit Card-i 

Promotional Materials 

 

22 March 2022 

 

Dear Valued customer, 

 

Please be informed we have rectified the prize value for iPhone and Vespa on the website 

(https://www.rhbgroup.com/mysiswacampaign-en/index.html) to the new price. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 
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